
Year Four Newsletter, Summer 2 2022 
School Value – ‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                        
 

 
 
 

Because of the previous short half 
term, some work will continue 
this half term. As Historians, we 
will explore   how homes have 
changed over the years using 
learning from previous years.  
 
In Geography, we will look at 
where rainforests are situated 
and why they are found in these 
areas of the world.  
 
In Science, we will finish our 
work on habitats and how they 
are changing and then look at 
states of matter and how these 
can be changed through a 
number of experiments.  
 
As Designers and Artists, we will 
finish sewing our beetles before 
designing and making a 
rainforest in a box.  
 
In PE…we will be learning skills 
using a tennis racket and how to 
play tennis. 
 
On Fridays, Mr Croucher will 
continue focusing on agility, 
balance and coordination through 
Athletics type games and 
activities.  
 
There will also be visits from the 
Head Teachers from Oakfield and 
Selwood at some point in June.  

We will start to focus on our 
leavers play, learning songs, giving 
out parts and rehearsing.  
 
As musicians, we will be looking at 
a unit of work from Charanga 
called ‘Blackbird’ as well learning 
the songs for our leavers play.   
 
During computing, we will have our 
termly e-safety lesson then will use 
Scratch to look at repetition in 
games.    
 
During RE we will be looking at the 
‘Gospel’ and what kind of world 
did Jesus want.     
 
Our Jigsaw theme for this half 
term is ‘Changing Me’. We will look 
at unique me, circle of change, 
accepting change and looking 
ahead.   
 
  
 
 

  

 
The first week back is Environment week. We will be focusing on how can we 
help protect our planet, thinking about our use of plastic and upcycling it to 
use in another way. Frome Town Council will also be in for a day with their 
Wild about Frome project.  
 
In maths we will be learning how to read statistics, learning to tell the time 
and looking at properties of shape.  
 
In English, we will use The Kapok Tree to inspire some first person writing, we 
will also debate deforestation using The Orang-utan in my Bedroom as well as 
write letters that will be posted.  
 

We will continue to read about the adventures of Pip and the Black Knight to 
aid our punctuation and grammar.  

Things to remember: Classrooms open from 8.40am 
PE – make sure you have your kit! (Red top, black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and 
daps or trainers.) WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 

READING: Please encourage your child to read to you every day for at least 
15min, and record this in their reading records! Your child may also write in their 
reading record if they have read independently. When challenge books are finished a 
reading response activities need to be completed.  

MATHS: Children need to consolidate and learn their times tables to 12x12, both in 
and out of order! (Challenge – corresponding division facts) 

Dates 
June 7 – Author Event at the Cheese & Grain 
June 9 – Theatre Performance 
Jun 14 – Rowden House – Happiness Hunt Event 
July 4 – Earth Science Centre – Sycamore 
July 5 – Earth Science Centre – Maple 
July 6 – TRANSFER DAY to Y5 details to follow 


